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Peek into Rockbank’s future 

A draft Urban Design Framework Plan has been released in collaboration with the 
Victorian Planning Authority, showcasing the planned future Rockbank Town Centre. 

Anyone wanting to find out more about the plan can attend the drop-in information 
session on 23 August from 5pm-8pm, to discuss the future town centre that will include 
shopping, services, food and entertainment and community facilities, including an 
indoor recreation centre.  

Members of the Ballarat Rail Project, as well as Melton City Council’s ‘My City My Say’ 
team, will be available to provide information on the plan, as well as Council services, 
facilities and programs planned for the area. 

Anyone who cannot attend Rockbank Hall at 24 Old Leakes Road, Rockbank, can 
comment on the draft of the plan on Council’s website, between 13 August and 21 
September. 

City of Melton Mayor, Cr Bob Turner, said: “We want to make sure Rockbank and 
surrounds can thrive, and community feedback is so important to this achieving this. 

Catering will be provided at the session.  

For more information, see the website at melton.vic.gov.au/Have-Your-Say or contact 
City Strategy by calling 9747 7200 or email citysupport@melton.vic.gov.au. 
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